
UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION V
1990 N. CALIFORNIABOULEVARD
SUITE 202, WALNUTCREEK PLA2A

WALNUTCREEK, CALIFORNIA94595

November 16, 1979

Docket Nos. 50-528
50-529
50-530

Arizona Public Service Company
P. 0. Box 21666
Phoenix, Arizona 85036

Attention: Hr. E. E. Van Brunt, Jr.
. Vice President, Construction Projects

Gentlemen:.

This Information Notice is provided as an early notification of a possibly
significant matter. It is expected that recipients will distribute this
Notice to their operating personnel and will review the information for
possible applicability to their facilities. No specific action or response
is requested at this time. However, we anticipate that further NRC evaluations
will result in issuance of an IE Circular, Bulletin, or NRR Generic Letter in
the. near future which will recommend or request specific applicant or licensee
actions. If you have questions regarding the matter, please contact the
Director of the appropriate NRC Regional Office.

Sincerely,

R. H. Engelken
Director

Enclosures:
1. IE Information Notice

No.'9-29
2. List of IE Information

-Notices Recently Issued

cc w/enclosures:
F. I~j. Hartl>y, APS
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